Good morning Department President, Past Department Presidents, Department,
District, Auxiliary Officers and members:

It’s that time of year to make a donation to the VFW National Home. You can use
your Buddy Poppy Bank donations. If you are going to write a check, please make
it out to “VFW National Home” and on the memo line “Future SC House”. You
can also give cash. Either mail them by May 8, 2025, to me at Barbara Shuler,
Dept. Jr. Vice, 177 Yellow Bluff Road, Cope, SC, 29038, or you can bring it to the
C of A on April 5, 2025 at headquarters. I will be taking your donations when I go
to the Jr. Vice Conference on May 15, 2025.

Have a wonderful day!

Barbara Shuler

Department Jr. Vice President
803-662-0645
scauxbshuler@yahoo.com



